

Committee Meeting

5th September, 2020

Glen Eden RSA

15:00-16:00

Attendees: Joe Harris (JH), Billy Bassett (BB) Mike Hadnett (MH), Nishant Shori (NS); Rachel Moore (RM), Chris Stevens (CS), Arvit Lakhera (AL),

Apologies: Greg Miller (GM)

Absent: Nil

1	Chairman Report: JH - NIL
2	Treasurer report: CS <ul style="list-style-type: none">Received Subs from 3 members<ul style="list-style-type: none">☂ 1 Senior☂ 1 Junior☂ 1 SoftballAccount balance: \$2592.80Saving: \$7000.96
3	Club Captain's report: <ul style="list-style-type: none">Note from ACA about changing the regulations on match balls as only Kookaburra 156gms will be used for senior cricketMike is negotiating with ACA to swap the balls we have. Waiting for the outcomeDisciplinary meeting scheduled for 24/09/20 which has been passed to JH
4	Move motion: <ul style="list-style-type: none">CS moved 1 free junior membership to parents who are involved in junior coaching/committee – Seconded by BB, agreed by all – Motion passedBB moved – Subcommittee consisting of 2 roles – All agreed – Motion passedCS moved for Junior coaches to have free membership – all agreed – Motion passedNS moved for the club to have professional coaches to coach once a week or fortnight - all agreed – Motion passedCS moved for the junior fee – all agreed – Motion passed. Andrew might attend Chris L has advised he will not attendNets booked for training and Grounds for the gamesRegistration online is activated

5. Inwards and outward correspondence

- AKL cricket regarding Junior Balls

7. Junior Co-Ordinator

- Sals Pizza for promotion
- Suburbs booked for 4 Tuesday's sessions for junior hardball teams with coaching provided by Western. \$20 per child. Coaches to provide the names and depending on the slots available interested players will be notified
- Spoke to head coach of Western Development – In progress
- Western recommences tomorrow
- Lightening team have shown interest for afternoon cricket. BH will arrange

	<p>a meeting with them and introduce NS as he will be coaching them with assistance from CS</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Season stats and End dates • AL will coach the 1st hits as a coach
8.	<p>GB</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • CS: for Prize Giving, GM to handover the mini bats to MH • CS: Captains meeting for the stats to be held on Sunday 13/09/20 • AL: 2 bar leaners which were in his garage has been given to Oratia Bowling Club • MH: Need to ask Council to mark the nets • MH: Has the codes for the lights and if any of the teams want to practice and needs lights can be contacted and he can remotely switch them on and off • NS: Request for the pitches to be allocated as number 1 pitch is not up to the standard and if pitch number 2 can be allocated to the 2B team as it is a better ground, it would be appreciated • MH: He would like to post adverts to local community and places – everyone agreed • RM: Is there any interest for women's cricket – Was advised that in the past we have had women team and committee is open to having a team if there is interest • CS: Possibility of getting fixed wickets in the nets – JH will find out the details • AL: Team photos – Was advised there was no interest for that
6.	<p>Action point</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • JH – Talk to RSA about placing the cabinet - In Progress • JH: Get information regarding getting fixed wickets in the nets • MH – Cricket season on RSA website – In Progress • JH – Confirm with RSA for the PG dates – In Progress • RM – Get the details of the junior equipment needed – in Progress • MH and CS - to work on Club communications on the digital platforms – In Progress • CS – Get forms for vetting – In Progress • RM: To see if there is any interest for women's team

7.	<p>Prize Giving dates: Junior: 11/10/20 14:30 onwards Senior: 19/12/20 18:30 onwards</p>
----	---

Meeting closed – 16:15

Next meeting: 04/10/20

Time: 14:00